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Quiz: Fraction Word Problems (with Words) 
 
 

1 

Skateboards cost thirty-six dollars at my local store. 
The shopkeeper says if I buy one I can buy another for 
only three-quarters of the normal price. How much would 
a second skateboard cost? 

 

2 
If three-fourths of a tank can be filled in fifteen 
minutes, how many minutes will it take to fill the whole 
tank? 

 

3 
There are twenty-four hours in a day and scientists tell 
us that we should sleep for three eighths of the day. 
How much time should we spend sleeping? 

 

4 
A chef requires five eggs for every nine cups of flour. 
How many eggs will he need if he uses twenty-seven cups 
of flour? 

 

5 
The people at a party ate four-fifths of the chocolate 
cake and two-fifths of the lemon cake. How much cake did 
they eat altogether? 

 

6 
There are three hundred and six students in a ceromony. 
One third of the students are receiving awards. How many 
students are getting awards? 

 

7 
There are one hundred and twenty computers in a company. 
Three tenths are for managers. How many computers are 
for the managers? 

 

8 
The weather forecaster says that it is fifty-four 
degrees in London but only five-sixths as hot in New 
York. How hot is it in New York? 

 

9 
One frog weights one and one-eight of a pound. A second 
weights seven-tenths of a pound. How much less does the 
second weigh? 

 

10 
If the ratio of orange flowers to red flowers in a 
basket is three to one, and there are total sixty-four 
flowers, how many of them are orange? 

 

 
 

Circle # Correct 0 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
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